









Tel: 01732 843352

Lunsford Primary School

27 January 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians

Closure of the Early Morning Club

As we have advised previously, the provision of the above club has been in review for a number of months now. As a school, we have explored all the possible options open to us to enable the club to carry on this included reminding parents that the club is available on a weekly basis and increasing the daily cost of places. However, the number of parents using this club has not increased and in fact over the past few week has fallen even further (we understand that this is most likely due to the current lockdown situation). We are currently predicting losses to the school in the region of £900, which we can no longer cover.

Therefore it is with regret that we are advising you the club will close - the last week being 9th – 12th February 2021.

We will of course keep actively exploring any funding available to us to cover the costs of running the club and will review the situation for the new academic year when hopefully the current COVID-19 restrictions may have been lifted.

Please accept my apologies for the inconvenience caused.

Regards

Mr G Anscombe

G. Ansame.

Headteacher

Website: www.lunsford.kent.sch.uk E-mail: office@lunsford.kent.sch.uk